
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

November 15, 2010 
 
 
 
ITEM: VI.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Food Service Pizza Bid Recommendation 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the Food Service Pizza Bid recommendation for the 2010-11 school year, dependent 
upon volume sold, an estimate of: Cottage Inn for $10,000, Cebella’s for $20,000, Little 
Caesar’s for $12,000, Happy Pizza for $20,000 and Dominos for $69,000 for an 
estimated total cost of $131,000. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Five vendors were recommended for pizza because of the volume and multiple delivery 
sites. Student taste tests were conducted for the pizza. Costs are estimated based on 
2009-10 sales and price increases for this school year.  Final costs will be determined 
by the amount of sales for this school year.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Food Service purchases will be made from the Food Service Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
Martha Terry, Supervisor of Food Service 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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